Merry Christmas!

As we come to the end of this year I trust and hope that 2006 was a good and blessed one for you. With thanks to our partners and all the glory to God, our ministry saw many good changes and a lot of good fruit in 2006.



Finding Hope Shortwave Radio Program

In February our program, Finding Hope, began to air over World Harvest Radio's shortwave radio signals. This 5 minute teaching program is now on 3 of the five of World Harvest's radio

stations which reach into Asia, Africa, The Middle East, Europe and North America. There are over 1 billion shortwave radios and most of the world gets their information through shortwave radio. The programs also go out over the world wide web from our website or World Harvest Radio's website so we are reaching a lot of people around the world. Past programs can be listed to on our website. The five minutes goes fast but I'm able to share a teaching from the Bible and lead people in the sinner's prayer.



www.jeffgossministries.org

February also saw the launch of our website with many thanks to Julie's aunt, Robin, our web designer. Our website has information about our ministry, including the audio of Finding Hope, and helpful information like

why we should evangelize and how to evangelize. We also have a few of our tracts and instructions for making salvation bracelets available for download. We have been encouraged to see the site meter reports that inform us that people have typed into search engines such things like "why should I evangelize" or "how to evangelize". There is a hunger to reach out.



Stepping Stones Bible Correspondence Course

In April we began to offer a free, 12 lesson Bible correspondence course that is designed to help new Christians begin their walk with God. We have people from Africa, New Zealand, Vietnam, The

Philippians and the U.S.A who have signed up for the course. As of this writing there are 33 people enrolled.

Evangelistic Outreaches

This past year we did several outreaches in our home town of St. Louis and Kansas City; and traveled to Shiprock, New Mexico; Indianapolis, Indiana; Amana, Iowa; Springfield, Missouri; and Tulsa, Oklahoma. I also participated in outreaches with the St. Louis Dream Center. The result was



that many hundreds personally prayed with me to receive Jesus into their hearts. It is truly harvest time.

Looking Ahead to 2007

In 2007, by the grace of God, we will continue to do outreaches, radio programs to the world and offering Stepping Stones, our correspondence course to this nation and the world.

One thing we are anticipating to add to our ministry this coming year is training others in evangelism. Our goal is to go to churches and have soul winning seminars on why we should evangelize and how to evangelize. It would include practical ideas and tips that people could use to reach out to others as well as dispel some of the myths that the devil uses to keep people from evangelizing. We have seen through inquiries we get from our website and from our own observation that people need to know why and how to evangelize. Please pray with us that doors will open for us in this area.

I want to end this letter by letting you know how grateful we are for your faithful prayers and support. Your prayers and support make this ministry possible. You mean so much to us and are very appreciated by us. We hope you have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

In Christ, Jeff Goss